
Issaquah School District 411       UNOFFICIAL 
Minutes – Linkage meeting with Adjacent Area Municipalities 
December 4, 2017 
 
 
 
The Issaquah School Board invited newly elected city officials and current city officials to a 
linkage meeting with the ISD Board.  Officials from the cities of Bellevue, Issaquah, Newcastle, 
Renton, and Sammamish were invited to attend.  Due to other commitments, most of those 
invited were unable to attend this meeting. 
 
On December 4, 2017 at 4:00 p.m. the Board met with Pam Stuart, newly elected to the 
Sammamish City Council.  The meeting took place at the ISD Administration Service Center at 
565 NW Holly Street.  Present along with Ms. Stuart were Board President Lisa Callan, 
Directors Harlan Gallinger, Marnie Maraldo, Anne Moore, and Suzanne Weaver.  Also present 
were Superintendent Thiele and other members of the ISD Administration. 
 
Topics were discussed as follows: 
 
ISD Mission and Ends 
ISD Organization 
ISD Facts and Figures 
Growth Management 
City and School District Linkages 
Questions and Input 
 
 
No action was taken and the meeting adjourned at 6:00 p.m. 


